
MOORING REGISTRANTS: 

Another season is upon us and there are a few procedural items of note: 

Please put your name or your boat name on your mooring float. Numbers are helpful but we may be 
renumbering the moorings.  
 
Regarding Dinghies: 
 
 Dinghies must be 12 feet or less in length and 5 feet or less in width. There are no exceptions.   
 
 Only one dinghy permit per mooring owner. 
 
 You are responsible for bailing your dinghy after a storm. 
 
 Outboards should be stored in in the down position. 
 
 Tie with a long painter. 5-6 feet so others can get to the dock.  
 
Work reconstructing the dock will probably not begin until the fall.  
 
We appreciate your understanding on the use of the float.  
 
 Boats should not be tied up to the float for more than one hour and should not be left 
unattended unless for service and with arrangements with Duane Ford or Bill Grant. 
 
 If you tie to the end or side of the dock try to not over hang either side so others can get in.  
 
 Please do not park at the end of the dock. That is for loading and unloading only.  
 
It you have suggestions for the harbor please tell Duane Ford, Bill Grant, or any member of the Marine 
Resources Committee. 
 
Thanks and have a great season.  
 


